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Good Morning Amazing Families:
I am loving the love that you are giving your kiddos during drop off in the morning. It is a bucket fill to see you sending them off to start their day with care and compassion. They walk through our doors with smiles and enthusiasm which helps set the tone for each day.
A few things to reflect on so that we can maintain effective systems and protocols:
· When dropping off your kiddos along the front of the school, please have your child exit on the passenger side so they are not exiting on the street. This is not safe with moving traffic.
· Also, best to stay in your cars as this should be a seamless drop and go. It really helps us keep the traffic moving and makes room for more cars to pull in and out. I am not always out there to monitor and parking enforcement has been known to stop by with a gift on your windshields (ticket).
· If you want to walk your child to the doors, please find a legal spot throughout the neighborhood streets. Be sure to cross at the crosswalk.  Mr. Eric would love to greet you with a smile.
· Remember you are in a school zone. Therefore, refrain from doing U-turns out in the front of the school. There our children present and this is not a safe practice.

I am truly pleased with how things have been developing and very proud of the work we have all been doing together to make this a safe and healthy atmosphere.  We are following the guidelines that have been provided and will continue to adapt when necessary. Remind your children that they need to be wearing masks at all time except when eating. We are also encouraged to social distance when outside. All classroom​ have been required to submit seating charts. Outside this is not a requirement but if we should move lunch inside students will be assigned seats. 
I always appreciate your feedback as this helps us resolve any concerns that might need to be addressed. 
Thanks again for all that you do!
Healthy, Happy and Humble
Troy Holding

